
 

                                                                                                                                                                                     

     

 

On Saturday 24th March, the A14 Cambridge to Huntingdon scheme will welcome 

hundreds of customers to site for tours of the project as part of ‘Open Doors – Get in to 

Construction’ week. 

 

 

 

                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

Open Doors is a national event offering the public the chance to go ‘behind the scenes’ 

and discover how roads, structures and buildings in their local communities are made.  

 

 

                                            
 

 

We’re taking bookings now for sessions at a Brampton, Ermine Street and Swavesey, 

which will include a short presentation of the scheme, a guided tour of works sites and a 

chance to speak to members of the different teams over hot drinks and biscuits back at 

the compounds. Places are limited and are being booked quickly. 

 

Please use the links provided or visit www.opendoors.construction.co.uk to book your 

place. 

 

                                                     A14 Swavesey Site 

                             A14 Ermine Street (A1198 near Godmanchester) 

                                                    A14 Brampton Site 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

*Please note*- Unfortunately we are unable to accommodate children under 6. 

http://opendoors.construction/site/205
http://opendoors.construction/site/205
http://opendoors.construction/site/207
http://opendoors.construction/site/206

